
Free Advent Collective Worship Resource  
 
As we journey towards Christmas this Advent season, we invite your school to join us in 
Follow the Star: Calm and Bright drawing on the world-famous carol, Silent Night: 
“Silent Night! Holy Night! 
All is calm, all is bright...” 
We’ll hear from 4 main characters in Luke’s account of the Christmas story, Angel 
Gabriel, Joseph, a shepherd and Mary. As we listen to their stories, we’ll think about how 
they experienced ‘All is calm, all is bright’, the message their story brings of Jesus’ birth 
and what those messages might mean for us today. What actions could we take to bring 
calmness and brightness to our world? 
Schools can sign up here: www.abyyt.com/advent  
 

  
 
National Younger Leadership Groups 2024-25 
 
Just a quick reminder that the deadline for your schools to register for this year’s NYLG is 
the 18th October.  Excitingly this year, the group’s voices/views, along with other young 
people, will feed into a least one item in the 2025 General Synod sessions. 
We haven’t had any schools registered so far from your Diocese and would be great to 
have 3 schools involved. I’ve reattached the invite. 
 
Thanks for your support with both of these things. If you have any questions, please don’t 
hesitate to get in touch. 

http://www.abyyt.com/advent


 
Best wishes 
 

Elizabeth Howat 
Head of Archbishops’ Young Leaders Award 
 
Church House, Great Smith Street, 
London, SW1P 3AZ 
Direct Line: 020 7898 1378 
AYLA Office: 01904231010 
Mob: 07725253554 
www.abyyt.com 
 
Please send: 
AYLA queries to: aylaadmin@churchofengland.org 
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